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Just to pass on our voice re defunding police.
We are totally against any defunding of Hamilton Police.
Even redirecting funds (which in our minds is just another way of using the money police need as a diversion), is not
acceptable.
Our first line officers, new hires and other employees should never have money either taken away or redirected.
Thanks
Charles and Nancy Purich
Dundas
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